
Community and stakeholders 
invited to have their say on 

reimagining Central Precinct 

Process for creating a new statutory 
planning framework for Central Precinct

Transport for NSW (Transport) 
requests Central be nominated as 
a State Significant Precinct (SSP)

Central Precinct is 
nominated as a SSP by the 
Minister for Planning

Department of Planning and Environment 
(DPE) publicly exhibits the Central Precinct 
draft Strategic Vision prepared by Transport. 
Community and stakeholder feedback is invited 

DPE publicly exhibits Central Precinct 
SSP Study and invites community and 

stakeholder feedback

Central Precinct Strategic 
Framework finalised and Transport 

in consultation with stakeholders 
prepares  Central Precinct SSP Study

Feedback from public and agency 
submissions are reviewed and considered by 
Transport in developing the Central Precinct 
Strategic Framework

Feedback is reviewed and considered 
by Transport as part of finalising 

Central Precinct SSP Study

DPE issues SSP Study requirements

Subject to assessement by DPE, 
determination of new planning controls for 

Central Precinct by the Minister for Planning   

Ongoing 
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